
 

 
 

Important Information about Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) 
 and Your Health Benefits. 

 

The Office of Group Benefits (OGB) is closely monitoring the spread of the coronavirus (COVID-19) and how it could 

impact our members. OGB has asked each of the health plan vendors to provide us with their contingency plans 

regarding care and coverage members may need should they contract the disease. This information can be found on the 

OGB website. Additionally, OGB has included links to information from the CDC regarding the Coronavirus and what 

members can do to avoid contracting it.  

Members can access this information by visiting info.groupbenefits.org and clicking on the COVID-19 link on the 

homepage. They may also access it by clicking here.  

OGB will continue to monitor and make updates as necessary.  

 

 

https://info.groupbenefits.org/
https://info.groupbenefits.org/docs/OGBforms/News/2020/COVID19healthplansandfacts.pdf

